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To:   The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council    

c/o Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary    

 

From:   Office of the Chief Administrative Officer, Faith P. Leach 

 

Subject:  CAO Report | City Council Resolution 21-0084R– Informational Hearing – 

Implementation of the “Water4All” Program and the Water Accountability and 

Equity Act 

 
          October 18, 2023 

The Honorable President and Members of the City Council  

City Hall, Room 400 

Rules and Legislative Oversight Committee 

 

Position: Favorable 

 

The Office of the Chief Administrative Officer supports City Council Resolution 21-0084R, 

“Informational Hearing – Implementation of the “Water4All” Program and the Water 

Accountability and Equity Act.” The Chief Administrative Officer defers to the agency report 

provided by the Department of Public Works (DPW), the agency most directly impacted by 

this resolution. 

 

The established resolution is set for the purpose of inviting representatives from the 

Department of Public Works, the Department of Finance, and the Office of the Chief 

Administrative Officer to inform the City Council on the implementation of the Water-for-All 

Discount Program and the Water Accountability and Equity Act. 

 

The Office of the Chief Administrative Officer has no objection to City Council Resolution 21-

0084R.  

 

Representatives of the Office of the Chief Administrative Officer will be present to respond to 

inquiries as needed.  

 

 

Cc: Simone Johnson, DCA 

      Alan Robinson, ACA 

      Caron Watkins, Director 


